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[bookmark: _GoBack]Good morning 

Just to give you some feedback on the proposed  above application , I live at 117 Marshall road Banbury and I feel the additional traffic which a potential 200 dwellings would cause is far too much for the road infrastructure in the area , we have a large car park for the railway station which chokes the roads between 4pm-6pm on the same road add this to more residential dwellings and this would cause chaos in rush hour periods . Noise from the additional traffic would also I feel cause a big problem . 

Regards 

James Carpenter

